City of Twin Oaks
Park Committee Meeting
June 8, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 6:30.
Roll Call

Committee members present: Joe Krewson, Chair, Cindy Cornelius, Connie Fortune, Janet
Herbold, Becky Krewson, committee members, Paula Dries and John Williams, Staff

Approval of Agenda
Connie moved to approve the agenda as written, seconded by Janet — Approved 4-0

Approval of May 11, 2023 Minutes

Janet moved to approve the minutes as written, seconded by Cindy — Approved 4-0

Staff Report

The committee members were asked by the Board to make a recommendation on the stain
color for the new bridge. After reviewing the colors, the committee recommended the color
Bamboo.

John placed one of the donated picnic tables in the wooded area near the stone bridge.

Joe inquired about getting new locks for the restroom doors. He wondered if the committee
should consider asking the Board to have WiFi installed in the area to enable the doors to be
locked and unlocked remotely. John said the current locks on the restroom doors work as long
as you do not have to change what time they automatically lock and unlock.

Events

Family Fun Day, September 23 - The Committee members discussed ideas for Family Fun Day.
Some ideas were:

One bounce house

Eurobungy

Face painting — Perhaps using high school art students

Juggling Jeff on stilts

Carnival games — Paula found a site with numerous ideas for carnival games.

Dunking booth — The mayor and some aldermen in the booth.

Other possible attractions — water balloons, a cake walk, sack races, duck pond, ring toss

Regions Bank has indicated they wish to donate something to the event. Joe is going to check
with them to determine what they are thinking.



Joe will put together the estimated costs for the event and compare it to our budget.

Movie Night, October 20 - Joe contacted FunFlicks. They will supply the screen and audio
equipment. The committee needs to select a movie. One suggestion was Young Frankenstein.

Chili Cookoff/Bingo Night — Joe received permission to pull the expenses for this event out of
the park budget.

Park Projects and Improvements

The committee would like the Board to consider installation of more electrical outlets in the
park.

The pump by the stone bridge is not working properly. John had someone come out and
determine what needs to be done to fix it. Frank was going to take the repair recommendation
to the Board.

At 7:20 p.m. Cindy moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Becky — Approved 5-0

APPROVED THIS 15 DAY OF__Jitlyj , 2023

Joe Krewson, President Connie Fortune, Secretary




